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The Presidential Advisory Council on Combating Antibiotic-Resistant Bacteria (PACCARB) is a federal advisory committee operated and supported by HHS, and is tasked with providing the Secretary of HHS with advice, information, and recommendations on policies and programs related to all issues surrounding antibiotic resistance from a One Health approach (human, animal, environmental). As part of their charge, the PACCARB issued their 5th report in 2018 to the Secretary on recommendations regarding Key Strategies to Enhance Infection Prevention (IP) and Antibiotic Stewardship (AS). The PACCARB found that in order to combat antibiotic-resistant infections and promote antibiotic stewardship, the effective, efficient, and well-funded implementation of proven scientifically-based and innovative IP&AS activities in all settings (with equal emphasis on both human and animal health) would ultimately drive the growth and maintenance of a shrinking workforce that would have the necessary education and competencies to carry out the needed work at multiple levels. 
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